
Shipyard Lane 

Removal of Kayaks, Dinghies and Paddleboards 

 

As of November 5th, there are now at least 80 kayaks, dinghies and paddleboards 

that have been stored and/or abandoned on Town property at Shipyard Lane.   The 

storage of these vessels at this site is not permitted and in some cases, because of the 

standing water contained therein and their general neglect and disrepair, they 

constitute a public health hazard and liability to the Town.  Please note that any 

vessels in this area must be removed by Sunday, December 1, 2019.  Any 

remaining vessels found at this site after this date will be removed from the site and 

disposed of. 

 

 

 

 


